
  

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back everyone! 
Fri 8 Dec – Yr1 Posting Letters to Santa 

Mon 11th Dec – Yr6 Shared Learning  

Tues 12 – Yr1 and Yr2 Trip to Todds Leap 

Tues 12 – Open Day Information Session - 4pm 

Wed 13th – School Christmas Dinner (pupils 

finish early)  

Wed 20th – Choir singing at various locations in 

local community. 

Thurs 21st Dec – School finishes for Christmas  

Thurs 4th Jan – School re-opens for new term for 

all children 

 

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER DAY 
We will have a non-uniform day on Wednesday 13th 

December when pupils will have their Christmas 

dinner. Pupils should wear something they already 

have at home and “Christmas-ize” it!  

Please do not buy anything new! Add some tinsel, 

a Christmas hat or hair band to get into the 

Christmas spirit.  

Pupils will finish school early on 13th December. 

Y1-3 - 12.30pm 

Y4-7 - 12.45pm 
If you have children in both groups, you may wish 

to collect them at 12.45pm.  

 

CAR PARK 
Thanks to everyone for their patience and support 

with the new drop off and pick up arrangements at 

the school. With the next phase of the new build 

work underway, the car park is now being used as a 

space for play at break and lunch time. This means 

there is limited access at these times.  

 If you need to access the school during times 

when the gate is locked, please contact the office 

(86757096)to make alternative arrangements.  

 

 

Walking home from school – Year 4-7 

pupils only  
Reminder that any P4-P7 pupils who walk home need 

to have returned the authorisation and disclaimer 

form. Pupils not walking must be collected at the 

school gate by a designated adult.  

Please remind your child about the importance of 

staying safe when leaving school. On occasions 

the school has been contacted about pupils 

running across roads and not taking adequate 

care on their way home from school.  

 

SEESAW: 
Please remember to read information sent home via 

Seesaw. This is one of the main ways we 

communicate information. If you have trouble 

logging into the app please contact your child’s class 

teacher.  

 

OPEN DAY INFORMATION: 
A joint Open Day Information Session for  

parents/carers who are interested in finding 

out about Nursery and Yr1 will take place on 

Tuesday 12th December at 4pm in the school 

hall. As we are in the middle of a new build 

project it won’t involve play sessions in the 

classrooms and we would ask you not to bring 

children. If you gain a place at the school you 

will be invited to see the new Nursery and 

Year1 class! Thank you for your understanding.  
 

 

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 
Pupils will finish school at the following times on 

Thursday 21st December; 

Yr1-3 – 11.30am 

Yr4-7 – 11.45am 

If you have children in both groups, you may wish to 

collect them all at 11.45am  

 

School will reopen for all children on 4th January.  
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